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CALLING ALL KNITTERS 
Since 1997 we have been knitting chicks for the Velindre Chick Knit Appeal.  This Appeal was started by Julie Smith at Velindre Hospital to help raise much needed funding for the furtherance and care of cancer patients who are being treated at Velindre Cancer Centre.
With the help of my family and friends I have knitted more than 20,000 chicks over the years. However, now I need YOUR help to raise thousands more pounds for the hospital.

Next year we would like to knit 50,000 chicks.  Can you help with knitting these lovely chicks? If you cannot knit would you like to donate some yellow wool?  
If you would like a pattern then please contact me at:

Sundial Bungalow, Newbridge Road, Pontllanfraith,   Blackwood NP12 2FX 01495 225687
bevparry@hotmail.co.uk 
or Julie Smith @Velindre Hospital 02920 316211

(please ask for Julie Smith)
